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OLDHAM COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

CONCERN 
Consider Approval of Proposal for Auditorium Lighting Upgrades for Oldham County High School. 

DISCUSSION 
Oldham County High School has requested an upgrade to the stage lighting system.  Brent Bohannon, 
Director of Facilities Management, and Denise Schindler, Facilities Project Manager has requested that 
Phoenix Lighting Sound & Production Services, Inc. provide a Design-Build Proposal for the OCHS 
Stage Lighting Upgrades. 

Please refer to the attached proposal from Phoenix Lighting Sound & Production Services, Inc. 
Additional general electrical upgrades not specifically related to the lighting will be contracted and 
coordinated by the Facilities Department and Maintenance personnel. 

RECOMMENDATION 

Approve the proposal for the Lighting Upgrades for Oldham County High School by Phoenix Lighting 
Sound & Production Services, Inc, P.O. Box 34096, Louisville, KY 40232, in the amount of $103,603.00 
and hereby authorize the Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary documentation. 

On a motion by _______________, seconded by _______________, the Board approved the proposal for 
the Lighting Upgrades for Oldham County High School by Phoenix Lighting Sound & Production 
Services, Inc, P.O. Box 34096, Louisville, KY 40232, in the amount of $103,603.00 and hereby authorize 
the Director of Facilities Management to execute the necessary documentation. ( , ) 

Suzanne Hundley, Board Chair Jason Radford, Superintendent/Secretary 






